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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
What a busy two weeks we have had! It was great to see so many of you at our ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions this week. We hope you 
found the information shared useful and please, never hesitate to ask if you have a question. Further detailed information about the 
curriculum your children are following can be found on our school website here 
 
Thank you very much for your old clothes donations, we raised over £136! FOBSA will be holding their AGM on 5th October at 7.00pm, in 
the school hall, if you would like to find out more about how you can get involved, even in small way, please come along. 
 
I wish you all a restful weekend. 
 
Miss K Aldred - Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
                                             

Harvest Festival 
I am pleased to inform you that we will once again be able to invite 
parents and carers to our Harvest Festival performances this year. I have 
listed dates and times that children will be performing in the key dates 
section of this newsletter, parents and carers are invited to come along 
on their child’s year group date. Please note, children will only be 
performing on the date listed for their year group and the assembly will 
last approximately 20 minutes. As part of our harvest celebration we will 
once again be supporting Camberley Besom in their efforts to help local 
families in need. They have asked for specific donations this year of: 

tinned fruit and custard;  
tinned meat & tinned vegetables; 
sauce & rice; 
coffee & carton of long-life milk 
fruit juice & biscuits etc.  

If you are able to donate one or more items, please send them to school 
on Monday 4th October. 
 

Lunch boxes/snacks 
A polite reminder that in common with many other local schools we are 
nut free. We have a number of children and staff that are allergic to nuts 
and we ask that children do not bring any nut products or products that 
contain nut traces, to school, including chocolate, either in their lunchbox 
or given as a snack to eat as they are leaving school at the end of the day. 
I would appreciate your support in ensuring everyone in our school 
community is kept safe. Snacks, for break time should never be brought 
to school either, fruit is available for everyone. 
I also ask those of you sending your children into school with a packed 
lunch to ensure it is as healthy as possible. Increasingly we are seeing 
sweets and chocolate bars being included. Guidance and ideas for healthy 
packed lunch boxes can be found here  

 
 

Key Dates 
 
4/10         Harvest Festival Performance Year R 09.15 
5/10 Harvest Festival Performance Year 1 09.15 
6/10 Harvest Festival Performance Year 2 09.15 
10/10 Parents’ Evening 5.30pm-7.30pm 
11/10 Parents’ Evening 3.30pm-5.30pm 
21/10     Last day of school 3.10pm finish 
 
24-28 Oct  Half term 
 
31/10 Children return to school 
16/12 Last day of term 
 
Full term dates can be found here 
 
 

 
 
 

FOBSA – We need you! 
We are still in urgent need of a new chairperson to help us run FOBSA, our PTA. It really doesn’t require any special skills just a little time 
and plenty of enthusiasm. We have experienced committee members willing to help, but we need a lovely parent or two, you could job 
share, to be our chairperson. Sadly, if we can’t find a chairperson, FOBSA will have to close and all those wonderful family events we’re 
excited to get going again, just won’t happen. Please do consider volunteering if you can. 

Parent Governor Vacancies 
 
We currently have two parent governor vacancies on 
our governing board. If you are interested in 
volunteering and joining the governing board please do 
not hesitate to get in touch to discuss the role further.  
 
Information about how to nominate yourself was sent 
out earlier this week but can also be found on our 
website here 
 
Please note, the deadline for receipt of nominations is 
12pm, 3rd October 

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/
https://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/for-parents-carers/curriculum/
https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes/
https://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/for-parents-carers/key-dates/
https://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Parent-Governor-Election-September-2022-SWB-Update.pdf

